
Principal’s Message 
 
Dear Valley View Community, 
 
​ Welcome back!  As we step into the 2025-2026 school year, I want to take this 
opportunity to welcome you back with great excitement and anticipation.  Each new year offers 
a chance to set new goals, reach higher levels of achievement, and strengthen the pride we 
share as members of our Cougar family.   
 
​ This year holds endless possibilities, and I encourage you to embrace every opportunity 
to learn, grow, and succeed.  High school is not just about academic achievements; it is about 
discovering who you are, building lasting relationships, and preparing yourself for the future.  
Remember that each day is a chance to be better than you were the day before.   
 
​ Our dedicated teachers and staff are here to support you in every step of your journey.  
Don’t hesitate to reach out to them, whether you need help with your studies, advice on 
extracurricular activities, or just someone to talk to.  We are a team, and we succeed when we 
work together.   
 
​ As you venture through your classes, clubs, sports, and social events, I encourage you 
to set personal goals and strive to achieve them.  Take pride in your efforts, be strong in the face 
of challenges, and most importantly, believe in yourself.   
 
​ This year, let’s focus on respect, kindness, and compassion.  Let’s create a school 
environment where everyone feels valued and where we celebrate each other’s successes.  
Remember, the positive energy you bring to school everyday makes a difference not only in 
your life, but in the lives of those around you.   
 
​ I am confident that this year will be one filled with memorable experiences and significant 
accomplishments.  Let’s make the most of it together.  
 
​ Here’s to a fantastic school year!  Always remember, COUGAR PRIDE! 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Sincerely, 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Mr. Pegula 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Principal 
 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  


